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Dear Friends, 
I hope this newsletter finds you healthy!  Personally during 
the first shut down, I knew very few people with Covid. This 
time it's a different story.  Every day, I learn of someone I 
know with Covid or the loss of a loved one due to this      
pandemic.  Some still refuse to take this serious, exposing 
others to the virus when they know they are positive.  Please 
protect yourself and others from the spread.  No one is   
invincible.    
 

On a different note, I've received many calls from worried 
homeowners regarding the housing market now that the 
election is over.  While no one has a crystal ball, I don't   
foresee a market crash.  The lenders are being proactive and 
working with homeowners that are experiencing difficulties, 
unlike the previous foreclosure market.  Most homeowners 
have equity in their homes (unlike 2008) and will not walk 
away from their investment.  If you have questions or      
concerns, please don't hesitate to call me for an honest    
assessment of your situation.  
 

We are definitely living in a new normal...but remember, 

just like the foreclosure market this won't last forever and 

sometimes the best thing you can do is pause, pray and be 

patient.                       –Happy Holidays, Maria 

 

Proud Parents,  
Jonathon &            

Kassandra Moore,               
introduce  

Lena Grace!  
8/5/20 

8lbs 5oz,  21.5 inches  

 With an increase of COVID, we have decided to cancel our       

Silver Anniversary Christmas Party with Santa and Mrs. Claus.  

In lieu of our party, 50 clients will each receive $25 in       

Christmas cash to help out with their holiday festivities!   

Call 586-725-1900 or email Maria@MariaMcGuire.com by      

December 17th to be entered into our Christmas raffle.  

We hope everyone has a safe holiday with family! 

 



Welcome New Clients 
Here are some of the new clients who became members of our “Real Estate Family”. 

We’d like to welcome you and wish you all the best. 

 
 

Zane Rowley & Katie Pierfelice 
Referred by Cris & DeAnn Rowley  

 
 
 

Greg & Cynthia Harmon 
 Referred by Tom & Nancy Eder 

 
 
 

Virgil & Leah Wilson 
 Referred by Frank & Tenesha Mason 

 
 

 
 

Margaret & Deb Balek 
Referred by Bill & Denise Klausing 

 
 
 

Robert & Malgorzata May 
 Referred by George & Gwen Neuman 

 
 
 

Michael & Becky Alexander 
Referred by Jim & Nancy Tezak 

 
 

Lisa Bonner 
Referred by Dr. Keith Hohf  

 

Leo & Patricia Smith 
Referred by Roger & Barb Ulrich 

 

Andy Baker & Jenna Zyla 
Referred by Sheila Baker & Steve Howze 

Help for our Seniors!  
Achieving the SRES® designation (Senior Real Estate Specialist) provides the highest quality of service to our seniors, their families 
and care givers by exploring available options for downsizing or relocating.  Are you or your loved one thinking about simplifying your 
life and don’t know where to start?  Should you transition into a condo, smaller home, apartment, senior living facility or senior   
apartment?   

**Visit our “Support for Seniors” page at www.MariaMcGuire.com today!** 

 

      
 
 
 
 
  
 

       

  Proven Results! 
     
 

Our team gets many “thank-you’s” 
from our very Satisfied customers.   

See what they have to say: 


